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Transitions statements
Supporting successful transitions from kindergarten to school 
Townsville, North Queensland
Megan Bunting, Parent - Parent:  So I think as parent when your child’s attending prep you’re a bit anxious about how they are going to make friendships, how they are going to survive in the new environment that they are walking into.  I was introduced to the transitions statement last year when my daughter attended the kindy.  It gave me a good indication of how Joelle had progressed from the start of the year to the end of the year and also gave the teachers and the school valid information about Joelle and what her strengths were.
Stephen Bauer, Prep teacher, Weir State School:  Collaboration between both kindergarten teachers and prep teachers or early year’s teachers in primary school is very important step to take in establishing that continuity of learning and continuity of experiences for children.  The kids have spent a year at kindy already and the teachers have a chance to provide the next year’s teacher with lots of information about individual children.  
Belinda Luther, Teacher, Weir C&K:  The information we include in the transition statement helps children settle into their new environment, we share information such as friendship groups, learning styles, strategies that that child may have used to help settle into the kindergarten program that may help them settle into the prep year.  We look at starting the transitions from when they enter kindergarten and then throughout the year via snapshots and goal setting, interviews with parents, talking to the children. We include all of that in that final voice that is the transition statement and when they are happy with what’s in the transition statement they will sign the consent form and we will share it then with the school that their child is going to.
They are able to use that information when forming classrooms, which children to put together and that information is important to have before the school year finishes.
Megan Bunting, Parent:  I think the transition statement allowed the school to better prepare for each individual child.
Stephen Bauer, Prep teacher, Weir State School:  Parents when they see that there is continuity between the two different settings do  have a lot more confidence in where the children are moving to and I think they probably see it as a series of smaller stepping stones rather than a change from one place to another.

